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10th September 2018 

All Section Notice 
Dear Parents, Young Leaders, Scouts, Cubs & Beavers  

A very warm welcome back and we hope you have all had a wonderful summer break, settled back into 

school and are looking forward to an exciting Autumn Term in Scouting. 

 

Our Group Celebration and AGM will be taking place on Monday 1st October 2018, with full details 

coming out over the next few days. Please make sure you keep this date free, and there will be more 

dates for your diary coming out soon too!  

 

I need to provide you all with some important notices and reminders as we start this new term, which are 

as follows:  

• Communications – almost all communications with you will now be made by email to reduce the 

cost of printing and paper, so please make sure we have your current email address. 

o Letters Home will be issued to you by email, and also made available on the ‘Letters 

Home’ section of the Group Website www.12thwallasey.co.uk  

o Social Media - we use the following social media channels to also communicate with you, 

and to post reminders and other useful information: 
 

Facebook Twitter Instagram 

www.facebook.com/12thwallasey www.twitter.com/12thwallasey www.instagram.com/12thwallasey 

Please try to refrain from contacting us via social media for general enquiries, if you need to 

update us about anything, or ask questions, please use the relevant email address below: 

Beaver Scouts beavers@12thwallasey.org 

Cub Scouts cubs@12thwallasey.org 

Scouts scouts@12thwallasey.org 

All Leaders leaders@12thwallasey.org  

Group Scout Leader (Hawkeye) hawkeye@12thwallasey.org 

• Dropping Off & Picking Up – a reminder that for Health & Safety reasons we will not allow any 

Beaver, Cub or Scout to leave the premises unless a parent/guardian is visibly present to collect 

them, unless prior arrangements have been made and agreed with the relevant Section Leader.   

• Church Notice - the church now has a no smoking or vaping policy across the whole site, so 

please refrain whilst on any part of the premises. 

 

Thank you all for your cooperation.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get 

in touch. I’ll be in touch soon with more information and updates. 
 
Yours in Scouting 
 

Andrew Pickersgill (aka – Hawkeye)  
 

Group Scout Leader – 12th Wallasey Scout Group  
Mobile: 07952 987 402 Email: hawkeye@12thwallasey.org  
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